
HB 1320
In Support Of

House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to you in support of HB 1320. Deepfake videos and images have
the potential to ruin someone's reputation and could have major implications
for their professional and personal life. While I do support this bill, I believe
it should be amended to have a harsher penalty for the person who produced the video
or image. Therefore, I request a DO PASS. Thank you for your consideration.

Nicolas Cullen


